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Lincoln, Nebraska October, 1981

A note from the President's desk, Hugh Dobler.
He would like to thank all of the people who helped
with the State Fair Booth. The chairman, co-chairman,
the committee chairman and their assistants who were
responsible for the work they did to make this a great
success. There were 57 people who helped in various
capacities for this project.

x * *

Annual Broda Dinner
November 5, 1981

Reservations for the annual broda dinner to be held
at the First Plymouth Church at 20th and D Streets,
November 6, 1981 at 6:30 P.M. may now be made. Since
ticket sales are limited, please return yours immediately.
All reservations must be received by November 2, 1981.

The sale of tickets is restricted to members only.
Please use the form at the bottom of this sheet to place
N your reservations. Reservation forms with a self-addressed,
stamped envelope should be sent to:

Mrs. Marie Willis
219 D Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68502

Also a Drawing for a Quilt and other Prizes

RESERVATION FORM -- MEMBERS ONLY
Annual Broda Dinner, November 5, 1981, at 6:30 P.M.
Please reserve dinner tickets at $6.00 each, children under
12 at $3.00 each. Amount enclosed $ . Mail check
to Marie Willis, 219 D Street, Lincoln, Nebraska 68502.
Telephone: 435-5032. Please enclose a self-addressed, stamped

envelope.
RESERVATIONS, MONEY AND SELF-ADDRESSED, STAMPED ENVELOPE MUST BE

RECEIVED BY NOVEMBER 2. THANK YOU.
- Tickets for the drawing are 25¢ each.




